
Bolivia

Bolivian Climbing in 1994. We suffered losses in 1994. A Pole died on 
Huayna Potosí on March 31 and three Austrians were caught by bad w eather 
on Illimani on June 18. Two of them perished. On a more positive note, Bolivian 
guides Gregorio and Eduardo Mamani with Dr. Tito Carrasco made a variant 
o f the Lyon route on the west face o f Huayna Potosí on July 6. A rescue group 
was formed. I finished the construction o f a climbing hut at the base of Huayna 
Potosí. For reservations, get in touch with me at the Hotel Continental, Avenida 
Illampu 626, Casilla 731, La Paz; telephone 313584-795936; fax 591-2-378226.
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